Monthly Director's Report to Board of Social Services



September 2019

Submitted by: Jerrie McFalls, Director

- ~ Medicaid Transformation/ Managed Care: Due to the budget impasse, the counties in Phase 1 who were scheduled to go live on November 1, 2019 will continue open enrollment until December 13, 2019 and are scheduled to go live on February 1, 2020 at the same time as the counties in Phase 2. This change eliminates the pilot period. Our workgroup is meeting weekly to prepare for open enrollment.
- ~ Parking Lot Flood: Our parking lot flooded on the evening of August 5th and again on the afternoon of August 23rd. The cars of three agency employees were damaged, two that resulted in total losses. We are working with the county manager's office and other county agencies on a solution.
- ~ Future Space Renovation: County Engineer David Berry is scheduled to present information to the County Commissioners on September 18, 2019 on this project.
- ~ The City of Hendersonville has convened a Homelessness in Henderson County Resource Meeting. They are preparing a resource guide for use by those working with homeless persons.

Employees of the Month: The September Employees of the Month list is attached